
   

International Telecommunication Union • Place des Nations • CH-1211 Geneva 20 • Switzerland  
Tel: +41 22 730 5111 • Fax: +41 22 730 5545/730 5484 • E-mail: bdtmail@itu.int • www.itu.int/itu-D • 

 

Telecommunication  
Development Bureau (BDT) 

  

Ref.: BDT/IEE/RME/DM/331 Geneva,  15 July 2013 

    

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

Subject: 13th Global Symposium for Regulators (GSR) Warsaw, Poland, 3-5 July 2013 

  

Dear Sir/Madam, 

The 13th edition of the Global Symposium for Regulators, organized by the International 
Telecommunication Union (ITU), in collaboration with the Ministry of Administration and Digitalization and 
the Office of Electronic Communications (UKE) of Poland was held in Warsaw, Poland from 3 to 5 July 2013.  

The event was very well received and attracted 664 participants from 131 countries. 

I wish to take this opportunity to thank you for the excellent presentation you delivered of your discussion 

paper and your thoughtful comments throughout Session 2 on Are Standards the Crux of ICT Businesses in 

Today's Digital World?. You certainly contributed to the great success of this event. 

The final report of GSR will be sent to you separately by e-mail. You may also wish to consult 

www.itu.int/gsr13 for the complete listing of all GSR documents.  

Allow me to thank you once again for your support in GSR13. 

Yours sincerely, 

[Original signed] 

Brahima Sanou 

Director 
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